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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Sunday, 30 May 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

APPEAL FOR RSGC COVID-19 CADDIES RELIEF FUND 

 

With the full lockdown announced by our government, our caddies are in a dire 

situation without any means of earning their living. 

 

The Club has made an extraordinary cash aid of RM25,000.00 to start the 

Caddies Relief Fund. To date, Members have generously contributed 

RM28,750.00. We invite more Members to join our effort to help our caddies 

through this difficult time.  

 

To donate, please provide your membership number and the amount                 

that you wish to donate via WhatsApp 016-219 0057 or email 

caddiesfund@rsgc.com.my.  

 

All funds raised will be distributed to RSGC caddies. 

 

Thank you, RSGC Members, for your generosity. 
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